



November 17, 2020


Dear Tammy Fiebelkorn,


We are proud to present you with the 2020 Conservation Award for advancing 
energy savings in the Southwest.  


The Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI) is a grassroots based non profit 
organization based in Santa Fe, New Mexico. We emphasize solutions to climate 
change that empower the community. Every year we give out leadership awards 
locally and nationally to people who make an outstanding contribution to 
phasing out greenhouse gas emissions and restoring a healthy planet.


Your work to achieve energy efficiency and energy conservation in policy and in 
practice makes a meaningful impact in the fight for climate stabilization. 
Weatherization of homes and buildings, retrofits and innovations including the 
wide-scale adoption of heat pumps are not only vitally reducing emissions but 
saving people money by lowering utility bills. We thank you and the organization 
you work with the Southwest Energy Efficiency Project (SWEEP) for all you do. 


Along with this letter we commemorate your efforts by providing a plaque and 
seed grant in your name. Further, we stand with you as an ally to encourage 
New Mexico and our Nation to be a leader in solving the climate crisis.


With gratitude for your dedication,


Robb Hirsch

Founder and Executive Director


